
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2023 
 

 

Yearbook: Yearbooks are on sale now! Buy a 2024 yearbook for $50.00. You can buy it online 

or bring Dr. Clemson cash or check. The price will raise to $55.00 on January 3rd. Get your 

yearbook now! 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is now open to ALL STUDENTS in 

grades 7 to 12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. She will be in her room 

every day from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

Guidance: Seniors and Parents: On December 6th at 6:00 PM there will be a financial aid night 

that will be hosted by Kent Trumbull to assist parents with the new FAFSA application that is 

rolling out this year. This is a sign up meeting as well and the link is on your English teachers 

Google Classroom. You can additionally email Ms. Best to confirm your attendance. Thank you 

 

Music: Your holiday gift cards are ready for order. Please see a music student or Ms. Laney to 

place your order for the holiday season. Money and orders are due by December 1st. Cards will be 

delivered before Christmas break. 

 

Music: It’s concert season again. The 7th, 8th, High School and Jazz Bands will take the stage 

Wednesday, November 29th at 7:00PM in the high school gym. The choirs will take the stage 

Wednesday, December 13th at 7:00PM in the high school cafeteria. 

 

Yearbook & Spanish Club: Attention Spanish Club Juniors and Seniors and yearbook Juniors 

and Seniors. There will be a meeting in Dr. Clemson’s room at the beginning of 5th period on 

Wednesday the 29th. JUNIORS and SENIORS only! 

 

Art Club: Help support Art Club by purchasing raffle tickets for a chance to win a Christmas 

basket. The baskets will include a variety of items including gift cards, Christmas treats, baked 

goods and items for the holiday season. Visit the art room to purchase tickets. 

 

Homecoming Court: All homecoming court representatives will need to come to a brief meeting 

at the beginning of 1st period after announcements in the cafeteria on Friday, December 1st. 

 

Art Club: Attention all art club members, there will be a brief meeting today at the beginning of 

5th period in the art room. 

 

Drama Club: Any student interested in participating in the winter play, practices will start 

(finally) Monday, December 4th until 3:00pm. Practice will then continue every Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday after school until 3:00pm. See Ms. Best with any questions. 

 

  


